

Newsletter

02.05.13

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

Attendance

The whole school attendance last week was 94% which is just below our target. The two classes with the highest target were Beech and Rowan classes at 97%. Please ring 01670 822326 if your child is unable to attend school.

Bank Holiday Monday

Don't forget school will be closed this Monday 6th May for the May Day Bank Holiday. School will open as usual on Tuesday 7th May at 8.45am or 8.00am if your child attends Breakfast Club.

Newsletter Information

Don't forget if you do not receive a paper copy of this week's newsletter please check online from Friday afternoon.

Sainsbury's Active Kids and Box Top for Books

The closing date for collecting the Active Kids vouchers and box tops are coming soon please send any that you have in as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Stars of the Week

The following children were stars of the week last week: Connor Charlton, Josie Blackwood, Shannon Agnew, Katie Agnew, Katie Challoner, Brandon Flannagan, Christopher Blackwood, Katie Kerry, Ellen Adey-Phillips, Maison Naylor, Lauren Cook, Aimee Urwin, Emily Condie, Chelsea Davison, Naomi Nicholson, Charday Thompson, Dylan Cook, Tyler Cowell, Michael Lee and Rebecca Rowell. These children were rewarded for their outstanding work last week.

Milkshake Madness

The following Y6 children all joined in with the Milkshake Madness: Chloe Sweetlove, Joel Lynn, Josh Parker and Holly Richardson. These children were chosen because they had been behaving particularly well during the last week.

Reminder about Homework

Please remember to read with or encourage your child to read for about 10 to 15 mins and encourage them to practice their times tables at home. Your child also receives homework on a Friday and it should be completed and returned to school on or before the following Wednesday.

Water Bottles

Don't forget that we have a water cooler in school for your child to refill their water bottles when required. If your child has lost or requires a new water bottle they are available for £1 at the school office.

Contact and Medical Records

Please can we remind you to contact school if you change your mobile telephone number, move house or your child's medical records so that their details can be updated. We have had a couple of instances where we have been unable to contact parents. Thank you.

Dinner Money

Can we ask that if your child has school meals that they pay at the beginning of the week in a named purse or wallet. Next week the cost will be £7.80.

Cubs aged 8 -10

If your child is between the ages of 8 to 10 and is interested in joining the Cubs, please call at the school office to put their name down. It runs every Monday 4.00pm until 5.15pm.

Ford Castle Y6

Please don't forget to hand in your child's permission slip for Ford Castle which is from Wednesday 26th June to Friday 28th June. You can either pay in full or in three separate payments.